Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Tuesday 6th December 2016
Attendance:

Paul Weddle (General Manager), Becky Hutchinson (Assistant Practice Manager) Mr & Mrs McPhail (patients), Mrs McArthur (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient), Mrs Vasey (patient) Mr Brewis (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Storey (patient), Mrs Blenkiron (patient).
Discussions topics:
1. Update from last meeting 
a. Friends and Family Test- Elephant Kiosk – The machines are going to be reviewed, increasing the content so they become more useful to patients. PW went through the findings of these machines with regard the question ‘would you recommend us to your family and friends’, current percentages are:
i. Middle chare – 79% would

ii. Woodlands – 87% would

iii. Gardiner Crescent – 84% would

iv. Lavender Centre – 66% would

We are still running around the 80% mark, however we struggle with appointments and the amount of patients who do not attend appointments and do not let us know.
2. Rapid Specialist Opinion
Works by going to an independent consultant to check we have included all of the correct information needed so not to delay the referral – there is a 24 – 48 hour turn around of these letters. There have been a few problems which has led to certain systems and processes being tightened up
3. Staff update
Dr Preston is retiring in February 2016 and will be replaced by a new GP called Dr Graeme Denham. Paul Weddle has left the surgery as General Manager to take up a new position in a surgery in Sunderland
4. HUBS
There are current talks of merging with other practices in Chester Le Street and working in central HUBS, however much is yet to be decided

5. New Building
Just had notification that the bid we have submitted has been rejected for the full 100% funding and that there was an opportunity we could be offered 66% 

The PPG would have an active involvement should this go ahead

6. Herbert Protocol
The Herbert Protocol is a scheme which will see family, friends, and care providers working together not only to prevent vulnerable adults going missing but to improve responses for locating them if they do.

How will it work? The protocol will be running throughout County Durham and Darlington. When you sign up, we will contact you to discuss the process, suggesting steps to prevent particularly vulnerable people going missing, as well as contingencies for a swift response should the individual fail to return.
To sign up contact Tel: 101 or e-mail: Herbertprotocol@durham.pnn.police.uk
Next Meeting Dates

Tuesday 14th March 2017

Wednesday 14th June 2017

Tuesday 12th September 2017

Wednesday 13th December 2017
